VIRGINIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY PUBLIC HEARING July 27, 2018

TIME AND PLACE:

The Virginia Board of Dentistry convened a Public Hearing at 9:00 a.m., on July 27, 2018 in Hearing Room 4 to receive comments on proposed Regulations on Prescribing Opioids for pain management

PRESIDING:

Tonya A. Parris-Wilkins, D.D.S

MEMBERS PRESENT:

None

STAFF PRESENT:

Sandra K. Reen, Executive Director for the Board Sheila Beard, Executive Assistant for the Board

QUORUM:

Not Required

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Zachary Hairston, DDS – In support of regulations. Recommended addressing the use of electronic health records and the PMP when prescribing opioids.

Dr. Parris-Wilkins announced the deadline for submitting written comments is September 7, 2018, and indicated that the Board will consider all comments received before adoption of final

Regulations on September 14, 2018.

ADJOURNMENT:

The public hearing concluded at 9:32 a.m.

onya A. Parris-Wilkins, D.D.S., President

.

andra K Reen Executive Director

<u>December 18, 2018</u> Date

Date